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The Panel previously heard this matter on 07 June 2018. The then Vice-
Chairperson, after having heard both parties on that day, observed that, ‘the
bid is set for reconsideration by the Respondent and if there is any bid fora

further re-evaluation.’

The Commissioner of Police sent a letter to the Panel, as newly constituted,
on 19 September 2018 asking what would be the appropriate course of
action in the light of the above statement found in the Minutes of 7 June
2018.

Accordingly, we decided to call the case anew for a continuation before the

newly constituted Panel.

We heard the parties on 28 September 2018. Both the Applicant and
Respondent informed us that there was a shared mistake and that the
public body was of the view that a re-evaluation be carried out- as also set

out in the letter sent to us by the Commissioner of Police on 19 September
2018.

The Panel accordingly finds, as admitted by both sides, that there has been
a common confusion in respect of the bid and that the Public Body suggests

a re-evaluation of the bid.

In the circumstances, we recommend tifz ifrefaluation be held.
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